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Ruchira Arun Danavadi

Isn’t college one of the most memorable times of our lives? The best part of college, as we all agree, is the
friends we make and the fun events the college holds! If given the opportunity, I would take on the role of
the Chair of Programs and ensure students have an amazing time

at De Anza. Recovering from an ongoing pandemic, we are all yearning to socialize and attend fun and
educational events. Given the role, I aim to create a good study-life balance, overlooking events and clubs
that are the core of a student's happiness. Being an international student, I have experienced how hard it
can be to socialize and make new friends, given most classes and events are online. As a member of the
ICC, I aim to assist in the planning of such events and activities. I witnessed how enjoyable and vibrant
the first in-person Club Day was a few days ago, and found myself observing many individuals
interacting and making friends, which is the complete college life experience. I'm excited to organize
more of these events and work with some amazing people to make others' and my own stay at De Anza
memorable.

Lai (Sabrina) Jiang

I am interested in club staff, and I like to know different clubs so much. My major is communication
study, so I hope I can get more chance to know new people and communicate with them. I also want to
develop my leadership skill by helping and working at ICC. I have passion to learn and do ICC affairs in
the coming quarters.

Aileen Le

As a first year student, I felt that there was a lack of community at De Anza with most of my classes being
online. Many of my friends at four years were meeting new people, taking part in university events, and
overall enjoying their college experience to the fullest extent. I spent my fall and winter quarters, studying
at home with little to no sense of classroom peers. It wasn't until spring quarter, did I realize that clubs at
De Anza were active and that there were opportunities to be part of a community. Since joining clubs, I
was able to meet other motivated individuals and learn more about career opportunities in my major. I
want to be part of ICC so I can be more involved in De Anza, and bring awareness to students of all the
opportunities that clubs at De Anza offers. I want to be part of something bigger and meet more people
outside of my major, and I believe ICC will give me the opportunity to do so. I believe I would be a good
fit for this position because I am a dedicated individual with experience of working on a team to organize
and create large events. I've volunteered at numerous hospitals, such as the Santa Clara Medical Valley
and Regional Hospital, where I helped guide many events.



Jasmine Putri

I would like to gain some experience, and be more involved with campus activities. | want to have some
other responsibility to challenge myself as I have some spare time and broaden my horizons. As an
international student, I would like to build and have a community here. I like meeting new people and
work in a team. | am very committed and to all my duties.
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Lai (Sabrina) Jiang

I am interested in club staff, and I like to know different clubs so much. My major is communication
study, so I hope I can get more chance to know new people and communicate with them. I also want to
develop my leadership skill by helping and working at ICC. I have passion to learn and do ICC affairs in
the coming quarters.

Alena Yuan

I would love to be apart of ICC and serve as an officer to help represent new clubs at De Anza and help
make De Anza a more diverse and engaging place. I also love working with others to achieve a goal,
which makes me a great team member. Although I'm only a first-year student at De Anza, I think I would
be a great fit for the Chair of Club Affairs because I've had numerous club and club council experience at
my previous high school. For example, I was the Head of Logistics officer for the "Generation She"
chapter at my school. Therefore, I attended weekly club council meetings, created presentations and
presented any changes in our club to council members, voted on the passing of other clubs, and filled in
for any absent member at club council meetings as well.



